
Events planned for May have been postponed or cancelled in 
order to avoid spreading the novel coronavirus. Public facilities 
will remain closed for use until further notice. ank you for your 
cooperation. 

Citywide Events: Cancelled or Postponed

Take out and 
Delivery!

International Resident Consultation

If you are worried about COVID-19

Cloth Masks

One way we are trying to curb the spread of the novel coronavirus is 
to have restaurants in the city restrict eat-in orders and in some cases 
temporarily close down. However, there have been restaurants that 
have begun to do take-out and delivery orders. Use the QR code to 
see which of your favorite restaurants are offering takeout and 
delivery! 

As per the state of emergency request, do not go out for non-essential reasons. is request is in effect until at 
least May 6th, for the time being. We ask for your cooperation. 

Essential travel is limited to the things that are absolutely essential to your daily life. Grocery shopping, getting 
medicine or essential supplies, or going to the hospital fall under “essential travel”. As a general rule stay at home.

GGolden Week is a group of holidays that usually fall between the end of April and the beginning of May. We will 
start Golden Week at the end of April so, why not spend the week relaxing at home! Take care of some spring 
cleaning, get a workout in, watch some movies! Whatever you decide please do it at home. 


